
Call for Papers for Section on East Asian Law & Society Program at the 2017 AALS Annual 
Meeting 

  
The Section on East Asian Law & Society is pleased to announce a Call for Papers from which 
presenters will be selected for the Section’s program to be held during the AALS 2017 Annual 

Meeting in San Francisco on Saturday, January 7th, 2017.  This is a “research in progress” 
program, and includes research that is ongoing as well as recently completed work. 

Papers may be either in a short form (5,000-7,500 words) or a long form (10,000-25,000 
words). Up to four papers will be selected and announced in the fall 2016. Papers will be 
reviewed by a committee of our Section comprised of Professors Setsuo Miyazawa (UC 
Hastings), Jim Feinerman (Georgetown) and Margaret Woo (Northeastern).  Papers should be 
submitted to Setsuo Miyazawa at  miyazawa@uchastings.edu by August 31. 

  
The Section has arranged for selected papers to be submitted to the University of 
Pennsylvania Asian Law Review for consideration and possible publication. 

Presenters will be responsible for paying the AALS meeting registration fee and hotel and 
travel expenses. 

Inquiries or questions:  Please contact Professor Carole Silver, Northwestern University 
Pritzker School of Law,  c-silver@law.northwestern.edu, 312-503-1772. 

 

mailto:miyazawa@uchastings.edu
mailto:c-silver@law.northwestern.edu

